March 1, 2019

Tom Markus

City Manager, City of Lawrence
PO Box 708

Lawrence, KS 66044

RE: Assignment of Addendum 1 of the MOU - Action Required

Dear Tom Markus:

RG Fiber, LLC (RG FIBER) respectfully requests to assignh RG Fiber's First Addendum to the
Memorandum of Understanding “License Agreement” dated August 3rd, 2015 to Kansas Fiber

Network, L.LLC (KFN). To be clear, we're only requesting transfer of Addendum 1, not the
License Agreement,

Both RG FIBER and KFN have current License Agreements with the City of Lawrence.

Addendum 1 of RG FIBER's License Agreement provided the City with one (1) 1.25" conduit in
East Lawrence and 4 dark fibers to Baldwin City, 2 for the Baldwin City Fire & Medical facility

and 2 for future use. The conduit along Haskell and 11th St was installed in 2018. KFN will
maintain the 4 dark fibers for the City.

In exchange, RG FIBER was permitied to install fiber In the City's existing 3" innerduct along
O'Connell Road from 23rd to N 1175 Rd. Today, a significant majority of this fiber remain both
unused or unaliocated. KFN desires to acquire this asset from RG FIBER.

Sincerely, Sincerely, .
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Mike Bosch Mike Brigman

Foundet/CEQ Prasident & General Manager

RG Fiber, LLC Kansas Fiber Network, LLC

Enc. Copy of First Addendum to the Memorandum of Understanding “License Agreement”



